
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF JANUARY 17, 2022 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story The 
Three Bears. We also continued working on our winter theme.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter K this week. In 
our bins, we worked on matching patterns and completing patterns. We 
also worked on fine motor skills, such as lacing cards and stringing 
beads. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made kings for the letter K. We will be 
using watercolors to paint pictures from the story and completing the 
letter K page in our letter book.  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will finish working on our unit 
based on The Three Bears and we will conclude our winter theme.  
 
JUST A REMINDER: If your child will be absent from school for any 
reason, please call the school office at (708) 423-3078 to report the 
absence. We greatly appreciate your cooperation! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Monday, February 21 – No School – President’s Day 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


